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NOVEMBER  

 

 

 Kindy Orientation  

9:20am - 10:30am 

 

 

 

 K/1/2 Excursion  

 

 

 

 P&C Meeting  

 

 

 

 Kindy Orientation  

9:20am - 11:30am 

 

 

 

 3/4 Excursion 
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“Together we are safe, respectful learners working hard to achieve success” 

We have had an extremely busy 

first few weeks of term! 

On Monday we ventured to Yass 

for a fun filled day of Book Week 

activities. Our students met 

Authors and Illustrators, created 

arts of work and paraded down 

the main street of Yass in search 

of hidden books. A massive 

thank you to Mrs Edmonds for all 

her hard work in organising the 

day and the Book Fair. It’s not 

too late to make it to our Book 

Fair if you haven’t had a chance 

yet, it will be open this Friday 

before and after our school 

assembly.  

It has been great to get to know 

our students better over the past 

few weeks and it was wonderful 

to meet some more parents and 

families on Monday after our 

Book Week parade, thank you 

for coming.  

Last week we welcomed our 

Kindergarten students for 2020 

for their first Orientation session. 

They had a wonderful morning 

getting to know our school, staff 

and students. Miss Robertson 

had a great morning and is 

looking forward to next Tuesday 

when our 2020 Kindy’s return for 

their second orientation session.  

We have two exciting excursions 

coming up for our K/1/2 and 3/4 

students, K/1/2 are heading to 

Canberra Zoo on the 13th of 

November and 3/4 are going to 

the National Museum and 

Arboretum on the 19th of 

November - please return notes 

and money ASAP, if you have 

any questions or concerns 

please contact the office.   

Once again it is warming up, 
please ensure your child has a 
hat each day. 

 

Breakfast Club 

Donations 

We’ve started Breakfast Club 

again for term 4. Any 

donations would be hugely 

appreciated. Donations can 

include bread, butter, jam, 

milk, milo, cereal etc. 

Voluntary Contributions  

Each year parents are asked to 

make a voluntary monetary 

contribution to the school.  Funds 

are used to support a variety of 

different programs including 

individual class music lessons.  

Money can be paid as a lump 

sum of $40 or as termly 

payments of $10 per child. 

Payments can be made at the 

front office, over the phone or 

online at the school website. 

P&C Meeting  

Thursday the 14th of November 

at 7:00pm. All are welcome. 

Kristy Grant 

http://www.gunning-p.schools.nsw.edu.au


 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

Book Week Parade 


